
September 13, 2022 

 

 

Summerfield Schools 

SALE OF USED SCHOOL BUS BID 

 

Summerfield Schools is soliciting sealed bids for the sale of 2 used 

school buses. These school buses are being 

sold "as is" with no warranties. Additionally, Purchasers shall hold 

harmless from any liabilities to Summerfield Schools, its elected and 

appointed officials, employees, volunteers and others working on behalf 

of Summerfield Schools. For vehicle information contact PJ Kottke at 

(734)279-1035 Ext 112. 

 

All bids shall be placed in a sealed envelope marked "BUS SALE BID" & 

returned to: PJ Kottke, Transportation Department, Summerfield Schools, 

17555 Ida West Rd., Petersburg, MI 49270. Bids must be received prior to 

1:00 PM on October 7, 2022, at which time bids will be opened. 

Bid opening will take place at the Summerfield High School Board of Education 

room, 17555 Ida West Rd., Petersburg. MI 49270. All bids received after the bid 

receipt deadline will be returned unopened. Summerfield Schools reserves the 

right to accept or reject any or all bids and to waive formalities. 


